
Is your child due to start Reception in September 2025?
The Deadline for applying for a reception school place

is 15th January 2025. Please ensure that you have
submitted the online application form before this date. 

If you require assistance with the application process, Mrs
Andrews will be holding support sessions for any parents who
require assistance to complete the online application form. 
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Reception Admissions For September
2025 Now Open

These support sessions will
take place in our

Community Hub, every
Tuesday from 9:00-11:00

Dear Parents and Carers

SEND coffee morning
Thank you to all those who attended the SEND coffee morning
this week.

Winter Fayre
This year, the Winter Fayre will take place during the school
day. The children will have the opportunity to visit the fayre with
their peers. Raffle tickets are now on sale (£1.00 a strip) and the
tickets to visit Santa in the Grotto (£2.00) will be on sale from
Monday 25th November.

Road Safety workshop
Year 1 have really enjoyed taking part in the Road Safety
workshop with our local PCSO team. Please ask them all about
it.

Thankyou for all your continued support.

Have a lovely weekend.

Miss Cross
Head of School

PE TIMETABLE

Plain, white T-Shirt/polo shirt
A blue school jumper in cold weather

Black shorts, plain black tracksuit bottoms or black leggings
Trainers/black pumps

Elasticated blue, black or white headscarf (if appropriate)

Children must wear their
PE uniform from home
on the day of their PE

lesson







Rights Respecting Article
We are actively promoting children's rights and ensuring they know them.
 Please see an 'Article of the Week' below for you to share with your child.


